COVENANT Righting Wrongs.

Homeownership

Program Helping Homebuyers.

In 2023, Washington passed the historic Covenant Homeownership Act to begin righting
the wrongs of housing discrimination in our state — in particular, the racially restrictive
covenants, redlining, and other practices that have prevented people of color and other
marginalized communities from buying homes and building wealth for their families.

Learn about the Covenant Homeownership Act and upcoming programs!
In 2024, the Covenant Homeownership Program will begin offering
downpayment assistance to those who have been affected by housing
discrimination. Learn more and see the timeline at wshfc.org/covenant.

Start your journey to homeownership today!

The Covenant Homeownership Program is expected to begin in

summer 2024, but free help for homebuyers is available now! Call the
Washington Homeownership Resource Center at 877-894-4663 or visit
homeownership-wa.org to get connected to trusted housing counselors.

Get Involved

The Covenant Homeownership Act is one step on the road to housing justice!
® Get the word out — share this flyer with your community!

® Share your story to ensure the Covenant Homeownership Study
reflects you and your community

® Volunteer to find racial language in property deeds
® Become a Black Home Initiative Network Partner

@ Join the BHI Network Policy Group

Learn more at www.wshfc.org/covenant.

For more information on the Covenant Homeownership Act and Program
visit our site at www.wshfc.org/covenant



